
Mr. Tounget, 
I live in the Highland Park West area and I strongly support THE FINAL DRAFT MAP 
IN WHICH DISTRICT 10 EXTENDS TO LADY BIRD LAKE AND MOPAC.    
 
I believe the current District 10 groups us with our single family neighborhood 
communities of interest by including us with other single family neighborhoods in 
the interior northwest hills area near 360. 
 
I strongly urge you to not revert to the earlier map, which would divide our 
neighborhood and include us with dissimilar neighborhoods.  
 
I regrettably cannot attend either of the two remaining meetings for public comment. I 
hope you will consider my input offered via this email.  
 
Regards, 
 
Lori McClure 
 


